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Committee Meeting at 10:00 am – General Meeting at 1:00 pm, Wednesday 27 June 2018

Member of ASCCA

Australian Seniors
Computer Clubs

Association

20 YEAR CELEBRATION

Our May meeting was a most enjoyable
celebration of Hurstville Seniors Computer
Club’s 20 years of service for seniors in the
St George area.

Special guests who participated in the day’s
proceedings were
Mark Coure, MP, Member for Oatley,
Nan Bosler OAM, President of ASCCA, and
Alex Zaharov-Reutt, technology expert.

President Pamela Samuels also welcomed
Patrick Wynne , representing the member for
Banks, David Coleman MP,
Maxine Gray , former HSCC president,
James Kelly from Owen Hodge Lawyers
Pam Collocott from Nurses on Wheels,
Maria Athanascopoulos from Georges River
Council, and
Wayne Brightwell from Regway Computers.

We thank all members who contributed to make
our milestone 20 year celebration such a
memorable event.

JUNE MEETING

Riza Veloso , who is currently a
PhD candidate at the University
of NSW, will be our guest
speaker in June. Riza’s interest
is in music psychology and her
research involves investigating
how people in the general
population respond to music,

then applying these findings to research
involving people with dementia.

Hurstville Seniors Computer Club – 20th Anniversary Celebration

Mary Teasdale Merv Larsson Marj Madden Geoff Turton Pamela Samuels Ella Dobbie Maryann Paterson

Your Annual Membership Fee is Now Due

And it is still only --$15-
Payment can be made in person at computer
classes, at our monthly meeting or by cheque or
money order addressed to:

The Treasurer,
Hurstville Seniors Computer Club.
PO Box 173,
Hurstville BC 1481
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THE CLUB 2
The Hurstville Seniors Computer Club was formed in April 1998 to teach Seniors how to use computers.

Clubrooms are in premises provided by the Georges River Council in the Hurstville Seniors Centre.
Tuition is held during week-days in an informal atmosphere - cost being a minimum.

We are an entirely voluntary organisation, the aim being to help fellow Seniors.

The Hurstville Seniors Computer Club Inc. takes no responsi bility for the views expressed in articles, extracts thereo f or

advertisements. The newsletters are intended to relay info rmation only, not give specific advice or recommendations.

BIRTHDAY BOYS and GIRLS
in JULY

Have a great day!

Mervyn Larsson 1-Jul
John Saunders 1-Jul
Judith Stralow 2-Jul
Diane Lunniss 7-Jul
Phillip Buist 8-Jul
Penny Kirton 10-Jul
Patricia Wright 18-Jul
Marie Dark 31-Jul
Lynette Doorn 31-Jul

Correspondence Hurstville Seniors Computer Club Inc.
PO Box 173, HURSTVILLE BC1481

Telephone - Clubroom, 91 Queens Rd 9585 9184
Telephone - Annexe, 91 Queens Rd 9570 3297
Web Site - www.hurstvillescc.org.au
E-Mail - admin@hurstvillescc.org.au

Monthly Meeting Hurstville Seniors Centre
91 Queens Road, Hurstville

1.00pm, last Wednesday of the month (except December)

Fees Annual Fee $15
Training Fee $4 per one hour session

**********************

PRESIDENT Pamela Samuels
VICE-PRESIDENT Ella Dobbie
SECRETARY Marjorie Madden
TREASURER Geoff Turton

**********************

TUITION IS IN ONE HOUR SESSIONS

If you can’t attend your booking, please let your Tutor know .

Mondays Geoff Turton

Tuesdays Marilyn Richardson

Wednesdays No lessons on meeting day John Shortland

Thursdays Geoff Turton

Fridays No classes

**********************

Technical Ted Crichton
Monday at 91 Queens Rd

Digital Imaging Group Geoff Turton
First Tuesday in the Clubroom, 1.30pm

Genealogy John Shortland
To be advised

Web Design Group Fred Scott
Third Wednesday at 91 Queens, 1.30pm

Video Editing Group Ted Barnett
Friday at 91 Queens Rd, 9.00 - 11.00am

Newsletter Editor Geoff Turton
geoffrosst@gmail.com 9587 6975

CHANGE OF ADDRESS. If you change your address, phone number
or e-mail, please inform the Treasurer at geoffrosst@gmail.com

WELCOME to our NEW MEMBERS

Anna Ceic
Usha Chawla
Veda Valli Srinivasan
Agnes Yong
Daniel Gray
Muriel Milne
Roberta Prior

For printing our monthly newsletters, we thank:

WILLS
POWERS OF ATTORNEY

SENIORS LAW AND ESTATE

Phone: (02) 9570 7844
Email: ohl@owenhodge.com.au


